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• the future lives here. 

Proclamation 
Medical Radiation Technologist Week 

November 3-9, 2024 

WHEREAS medical radiation technologists are an essential link between patients and the 

sophisticated medical imaging and radiotherapy technologies in British Columbia's 

health care system, and 

WHEREAS the City of Surrey recognizes the vital contributions of medical radiation 

technologists to safe and appropriate health care in this province, and 

WHEREAS other healthcare providers depend on the specialized skills and expertise of 

medical radiation technologists to ensure patients receive timely diagnoses and 

treatments, and 

WHEREAS Medical Radiation Technologist Week is an opportunity to recognize and 

acknowledge the expertise and dedication of medical radiation technologists as 

well as to encourage others to enter this vital profession; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that I, Brenda Locke, do hereby proclaim November 3-9, 

2024, as "Medical Radiation Technologist Week" in the City of Surrey. 

~ 
Mayor Brenda Locke 
City of Surrey 


